What can be done?

If sexual abuse of a child is suspected, it should be reported to a child protective service or to the police. Any professional who fails to report a suspected case of abuse may face criminal charges for not reporting their suspicion. However, it is not the responsibility of the person suspecting abuse to prove that abuse has occurred. It is important for the victims to receive medical attention for injuries or complaints, support for their situation, and to not be blamed for the sexual abuse. It is also important for these children to receive professional help from those trained to counsel sexually abused children.
